
 

CITY OF POMONA 

COUNCIL REPORT 

 

February 26, 2018          

   

 

To:   Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

 

From:   Linda Lowry, City Manager  

 

Submitted By:  Meg McWade, Public Works Director 

  

Subject:              Receive and File a Presentation Regarding Efforts to Plan the CicLAvia 

Event to be Held in Pomona and Three Surrounding Communities on 

April 22, 2018  

 

 

OVERVIEW:  
 

Recommendation – That the City Council receive and file a presentation regarding the 

planning efforts for the CicLAvia event to be held in Pomona and three surrounding 

communities on April 22, 2018.  

 

Previous Related Actions – On February 27, 2017, City Council received a presentation from 

CicLAvia and SGVCOG regarding the planning efforts associated with an upcoming Open 

Streets Events to be held in Pomona and three surrounding communities in April 2018.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attachment:  Route Map 
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